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It is the responsibility of everyone to hold the safeguarding of children 

ahead of anything else. 

This is a priority in our school. 

We have many systems and procedures in place should any concerns be 

raised.                                          

If you have any concerns about a child, no matter how trivial you may 

feel they are, please speak to a member of school staff. Conversations 

in school are frequent and always in the best interests of children.  

If you would like to speak directly to Mrs McHarg or Mr Saunders, 

please do so. 

OUT OF HOURS emergency support, please contact North Yorkshire 

County Council on 01609 780 780. 

Safeguarding Children in Our School 

 

Are you interested in Spinning, Boxercise or 

Dodgeball? 

We offer children AND adult classes. Click 

the link below to see what classes we have available. 

https://michael-syddall-

primary-school.played.co/

venues/michael-syddall-

primary-school 

Late Night Classes 
Tennis Tournament 

Superb work from our KS2 tennis players this 

week. They represented the school at an event 

at Richmond School. Fabulous determination 

and self-belief shown by everyone and some 

great skills learnt! 

One of our year 6 team finished in a brilliant 

second place.  

Well done to everyone involved. 

There are still spaces for the 

following clubs: 

 Basketball with JD 

 Choir (Y 2,3,4,5 & 6) 

 Collective Worship 

 Drawing Club (FS & Y1) 

 Football (FS, Y1 & 2) 

 Football (Y3 & 4) 

 Football (Y5 & 6) 

 Girls Football (Y3,4,5 & 6) 

 Homework Club (Y3,4,5 
&6) 

 Outdoor Games (Y3,4,5 & 
6) 

 Quidditch (Y4,5 &6) 

 Street dance with Caroline 

 Summer Sports (FS, Y1 & 
2) 

 Syddall Soldiers (Y2,3,4,5 
& 6) 

 Tennis (Y3,4,5 & 6) 

Clubs can be booked via the 
payment section of the School 
Gateway. Homework club can 

be found via the clubs section. 

Uniform Swap Shop 
 

Our Uniform Bank is back!!  

It will be outside the main      

entrance on Wednesday 24th 

April and Wednesday 15th May 

at 3:30 (weather permitting). 

Please feel free to come and 

have a look. 

*Donations are still welcome* 

We have 

teamed up 

with ‘Get Set’, the British Olym-

pic and Paralympic Association’s 

youth engagement partner, to 

take part in their ‘Path to Paris’. 

By taking part, children will 

grow in confidence and learn 

vital skills, such as teamwork and 

resilience. 

Please help log any activities 

children do outside of school. 
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Weekly Attendance
Year 6 Year 5 Year 4 Year 3 Year 2 Year 1 Rec

Dates for Diary 

Orlaith 

Archie 

Emily 

Riley 

Gabrian 

Tia 

Leo 

Jessica 

Charlie 

Alfie 

Eilidh 

Hadley 

Ranulph 

Lucas 

Aliyzah 

Mason 

Lincoln 

Chloe 

Aidan 

Paige 

Millie 

William 

Year 1 

Lincoln 

Myles & Nora 

Isaac, Logan & 

Harry 

Evie & Tyler 

Y6 Tennis Players 

Sophie 

Ashton 

Brooke 

Macie 

Raya 

Llywelyn 

Freya 

Rueben 

Lydia 

Lydia 

Ted 

Kelsea 

Year 5 

Henry 

Monday 22nd April  - Earth Day 

Wednesday 24th April  - Box2bfit (Don’t forget water bottles) 

Wednesday 22nd April - Year 3 Swimming (Don’t forget swimming kits) 

The MSSA need help! 

They’re looking to appoint a new 

treasurer to keep a record of their 

finances and complete annual returns. 

Could this be you? 

Please speak to Mrs Smith if you 

would like more information. 

We have Dave 

from Box2bfit 

with us on 

Wednesday 24th. 

Please ensure children come to school in 

their PE kits and have a water bottle with 

them. 


